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I support the Mayor’s plan to ban camping from the streets of Portland. I just returned from
visiting both Washington, DC and NYC and the comparison of cleanliness, safety, etc. is
astounding. The residents, visitors and homeless of the City of Portland all deserve better. It is
possible and the funding is in place; time to be leaders and put the plan in place.

Respectfully,
Nancy Brown
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